
 

   

Dear Patients and Families, 

If you’re like us, you’re feeling optimistic that the end of the pandemic may be in sight. 
Several COVID-19 vaccines have been authorized by the U.S. Food and Drug Administration 
(FDA). These vaccines offer hope that we’ll be able to finally turn the tide against COVID-19 
and get back to our lives.  

As your health care provider, we strongly recommend that you get vaccinated.   

Here are a few things to consider: 

• All COVID-19 vaccines available in the United States have been tested to make sure 

they are safe and effective. They help protect people from getting sick from COVID-

19, reduce hospitalizations, and save lives. 

• The most common side effects are pain in the arm where you got the shot, feeling 

tired, headache, body aches, chills, and fever (fever is less common). 

• We trust these vaccines and we’re committed to helping you get the facts about 

them. 

We want you to know that it’s OK to have questions. We’re committed to making sure you 
feel safe and supported, and we encourage you to call our office if you have questions about 
COVID-19 vaccines and your own health.   

To learn more and find out where you can go to get vaccinated: 

• Visit https://govstatus.egov.com/find-covid-19-vaccine 

• Text ORCOVID to 898211 

• Email ORCOVID@211info.org  

• Call 211 or 1-866-698-6155, a toll-free number  

▪ (TTY: dial 711 or call 1-866-698-6155) 

To health, 

Broadway Medical Clinic Physicians 
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